
MEADOW LANE INFANT SCHOOL – 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
 
 

To all Parents/Carers of        

Year 2 pupils         11 December 2015  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are planning an After School Computer Club which will involve the children creating  

an animation.  This will be led by Mr Osborne and will run for four weeks from 3.30 pm to 

4.30 pm on the following Mondays:    

 

11 January, 18 January, 25 January with the final session being held on 1 February 

2016.     

 

The sessions will be suited for both boys and girls and is free of charge.  As the maximum 

number of pupils able to take part in the sessions will be 10 we will give priority to children 

who have not been successful in gaining a place on other After School Clubs and then  pull 

names ‘out of a hat’ from the other reply slips returned (if oversubscribed) 

 

If your child is selected, you will be sent a letter with further details.  

 

Yours sincerely  

Joanne Revill   

Head Teacher  

………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

AFTER SCHOOL COMPUTER CLUB 

(Please return to the School Office by Thursday 17 December  2015 

 

 

 

I wish my child to be considered for a place on the  After School Computer Club at 

Meadow Lane Infant School starting on Monday 11 January 2016.    

 

Name of Child…………………………………………………. .Class……………. 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………….Date……………… 

 


